
Acquisition Announcement

Hilb Group Acquires South Carolina-Based Business,
Continues to Expand Worksite and Voluntary Benefits
Presence in Southeast

Richmond, VA — September 4, 2024 — The Hilb Group announced today that it has acquired a South

Carolina-based worksite and voluntary benefits enrollment business, broadening the company’s growing

presence in the Southeast region of operations. The acquisition took effect on August 1, 2024.
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